CITY OF NORTHGLENN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
MILL LEVY

NOTICE ISHEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Northglenn, Colorado will hold a
public hearing on the 2008 mill levy collectible in 2009. The proposed 2008 mill levy for the City of
Northglenn, State of Colorado is 11.597 mills. The Public Hearing will be held on December 11,
2008 in Council Chambers at 11701 Community Center Drive, Northglenn at 7:30 p.m.

All citizens are invited to attend the hearing and to provide written and/or oral comment on

the 2008 mill levy.

Johanna Small, CMC
City Clerk



